
 
 

 

 

May 31, 2016 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

Global Systems United has been tremendously helpful with the install of our city required CO2 sensors.  

They made the process quick and eased my mind knowing they designed the plans, submitted forms to 

the city, order all required equipment and installed quickly, including testing, and was present during 

final inspection to ensure it passed the first time. 

Having a one stop shop that performs above all expectations and is also significantly less than other 

companies I received quotes from made the whole process much more pleasurable.  If we need future 

services I will definitely contact GSU first and have been recommending them to associates in other 

breweries looking to expand.  Thanks again. 

 

Cheers 

 

Robert Rodriguez 

Head Brewer 


